
From: Joshua Wyatt 

To: Doug Young 
Date: February 01, 2006

Subject:   
Request for Info - File # 0011-EX-ML-2006
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young  -
The nature of the modification request is for confirmation testing of passive UHF RFID tags we 
design here at our facility. The tags are being designed to address, with as few variations as 
possible, the coming worldwide demand for UHF EPC Gen 2 devices. The reason we would like 
to be able to test here with the ETSI and Japanese frequency bands is it is more efficient for us 
as our tag antenna designer is here.


